December 10, 2007 Council Workshop Dinner Meeting D R A F T

CITY OF SHORELINE

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL
SUMMARY MINUTES OF WORKSHOP DINNER MEETING

Monday, December 10, 2007 Shoreline Conference Center
6:00 p.m.- Highlander Room

PRESENT: Mayor Ransom, Deputy Mayor Fimia, and Councilmembers McGlashan,
Gustafson, Way, Ryu, and Hansen

ABSENT: none
STAFF: Julie Modrzejewski, Acting City Manager

GUESTS: none

Mayor Ransom called the meeting to order at 6:25 p.m.

Acting City Manager Julie Modrzejewski mentioned that the new Council will have a
half day retreat on Saturday, January 12, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. She asked if
anyone had conflicts with the date. Councilmembers attending said the date would work
well for them.

Councilmember McGlashan requested that tonight’s workshop dinner meeting end at
about 7:00 p.m. so that Councilmembers could attend the School District Board swearing
in ceremony.

The Mayor reminded everyone about the upcoming Mayor and Council Holiday Party for
staff on Thursday, December 13, starting at 5:00 p.m. at the Spartan Recreation Center.

It was mentioned that next week’s Council meeting would be the public hearing on the
“moratorium. Some Councilmembers believed that the neighborhood meetings that
developers are required to hold are inconsistent, and how well the neighborhood meetings
go largely depends on who the developer is. '

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Julie Modrzejewski, Assistant City Manager
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